
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 

WEST BASIN MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the West Basin Municipal 
Water District will hold two public hearings to receive public input and testimony 
regarding proposed re-alignment of the electoral districts for election to the Board 
(director divisions). The Board will consider plans based on the 2020 Census, presented 
by the District’s consultants. 
 
The first public hearing will be held on March 29, 2022, as part of a regular Board of 
Directors meeting, which will begin at 1:00 p.m. The second public hearing will be held 
on April 6, 2022, as part of a special Board of Directors meeting, which will begin at 
10:00 a.m. The hearings will be held at the District’s offices at 17140 S. Avalon Blvd., 
Carson, CA 90746. Members of the public will also be able to participate by video 
teleconference or phone. Please view the agendas on the District’s website, 
https://www.westbasin.org/board-agendas, for information about these remote 
participation options. 
 
The Board anticipates taking action at the close of the second public hearing to select a 
preferred director division plan for final adoption by the Board. 
 
For more information on the District’s redistricting process, please contact Matt Veeh at 
(310) 660-6273. 
 


